EXIRA CITY COUNCIL MEETING
108 E WASHINGTON ST. – CITY HALL
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 20, 2021
11:00 AM


The Exira City Council met with H2B Properties, LLC owners, Ben Hansen and Jeff Bauer, Wayne Hansen Real Estate agent, Abby Rasmussen, Audubon County Economic Development representatives, Laurie Gilbert and Sarah Slater, and Exchange State Bank President, Jason Hunziker, for a work session on Wednesday, October 20. Present were Mayor Mike Huegerich, city clerk Lexi Christensen, city attorney Clint Fichter, and council members Mark Paulsen, Nathan Wahlert, and Clark Borkowski; Courtney Peppers and Dwight Jessen were absent.
City attorney, Fichter, discussed the City utilizing TIF District money to build homes within the City of Exira. 
The City will hold a public hearing on Monday, November 8 at 7:30 PM, to establish a line of credit with Exchange State Bank in the amount of $600,000.00.
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